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Vision 

Our vision is 

to be the benchmark 

of educational 

excellence. 

 

 

 

Mission 

Our mission is 

to prepare students 

to contribute 

to the competitive 

and changing world  

in which we live. 

 

 

 

Values 

Respect 

Inclusiveness 

Community 

Communication 

Collaboration 

Innovation 

Nurturing 

Trust 

Accountability 

 

 
 
 

NOTIFICATION OF INITIAL RADON TESTING IN 
WESTERVILLE CITY SCHOOL FACILITIES 

 

Date:  December 10, 2024 
To:  Westerville City Schools Website 
 
Westerville City School District will be conducting initial radon testing during the week of 
winter break at Blendon MS, Minerva Park MS, Walnut Springs MS, Hawthorne ES, McVay 
ES and Pointview ES. This testing will be conducted per Ohio Department of Health 
regulations. Results of testing will be posted on the web site. In the event that elevated radon 
levels are detected, steps will be taken (per appropriate regulations) to correct any problems 
found. Note that Ohio Department of Health, U.S. EPA, and U.S. Surgeon General also 
recommend testing of all homes for radon since that is where families spend most of their 
time and, therefore, where a family can have its greatest exposure. 
 
For additional information, “A Citizen’s Guide to Radon” pamphlet can be found at the 
following website: https://odh.ohio.gov/know-our-programs/radon-education-and-licensing-
program/about-radon. For questions, please contact Tim O'Brien (Environmental Health & 
Safety Manager) at 614-797-5984. 
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